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CRUISING DOWN THE RIVER

River Cruising enjoys increasing popularity!
Both, number of passengers and turnover,
increased by around 10 % in 2010 according
to numbers of the German travel association
(DRV). Our group company ‘Hamburgische

Seehandlung’ has just completed place-
ments of its River cruise vessels no. 5 and 6.
We look forward to continue this series which
is facing such more promising fate than oce-
an freighters.




